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Figure 1:  View east from Photo 1 location of the existing farm road and telephone poles with the low hills in the 

background.  

 

Figure 2:  View south from Photo 2 location of the existing farm track and the vegetation that has been cleared 

as part of the centre-pivot irrigation system. 



 

Figure 3:  View north from Photo 3 of the sparse vegetation in the foreground with the Eskom power line located 

in the background. 

 

Figure 4:  View east from Photo 4 of the sparce vegetation and low hills in the background 

 



 

Figure 5:  View north from Photo 5 location of the very sparce vegetation and the low hills in the background 

 

 

Figure 6:  View northwest from Photo 6 location of the existing Eskom power line under which the proposed 

132kV power line will be routed. 

 



 

Figure 7:  View north from Photo 7 location of the existing distribution line which the proposed 132kV power line 

will cross over. 

 

Figure 8:  View south from Photo 8 location of the N14 road and the existing telephone lines to the west of the 

road. 

 



 

Figure 9:  View west from Photo 9 location of the proposed 132kV power line crossing of the N14 with the Sishen 

Waste Rock Dumps located in the background. 

 


